
World Book Day 2020 

Old Catton Junior School 
 

It’s that time of year again, when we celebrate all of the 

wonderful books that play such an important role in our 

lives! 

This year, we have a number of events happening in school 

to mark World Book Day 2020: 

 

On Thursday 5th March, come to school dressed as your 

favourite book character (no charge for dress up). 

 

On Friday 6th March, back by popular demand, a Hot 

Chocolate Break Time! 

 Hot Chocolate: 50p 

 Toppings: Marshmallows (20p) Whipped Cream (20p) 

(all profit made will go towards new books for the library) 

 

Extreme Reading Competition  

(Closing Date Friday 24th April) 
To take part in the competition, all you have to do is take a 

picture of yourself reading but with an edge… 

Your photograph must show you reading in weird and 

wonderful (and safe) places! 

All entries will need to be brought to Miss Emrick or 

emailed to the School Office by Friday 24th April. 

Competition Entry Fee: 50p 

Winners will be announced, and prizes given, in our weekly 

celebration assembly after the closing date. 

 


